

August 12, 2013

Lost Lake Run 4200 Shoshoni Avenue Anchorage, AK 99516

## Dear Friends:

It is a privilege to recognize the Lost Lake Run and its volunteers as you gather together in the fight against cystic fibrosis.

Since its founding, the Lost Lake Run has raised hundreds of thousands of dollars to fund innovative medical research focused on finding a cure for this disease. This work has not only enhanced the lives of individuals affected personally by cystic fibrosis, but has given hope to their family and friends.

I would also like to extend my appreciation to all of those who support the Lost Lake Run and whose hard work made this event possible. I look forward to seeing everything you continue to accomplish in the years ahead and I am hopeful that we will find a cure someday soon.

Sincerely,

Joseph R. Biden, Jr.